June 7, 2022
Attn: Main Street Residents

PROPOSAL FOR SPEED BUMPS ON MAIN STREET, BRONSON FL.

I Toni Kokenzie residing at 235 Main Street since 1995, has witnessed excessive
speeding on our road. Children playing, joggers, bicyclists and the elderly people
- —who-walkand-also use-electrical carts are in danger of being hurt or worse. .. - .. ___

We as a neighborhood need to address this problem immediately.

Please sign below if you are as concerned as | am for the welfare of our neighbors.

Sincerely:

Toni Kokenzie







